
 
Alert: Notice of Noncompetitive Solicitation 

This is a noncompetitive solicitation of the Bureau of Justice Statistics. 
Its purpose is to continue funding for the awardee selected from the  
initial solicitation. Please do not submit an application if you are not  
the awardee. For more information, please email AskBJS@usdoj.gov. 
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